
Warley Medical Centre

At our last Patient Participation Group we had a wonderful 
turnout of 70 plus people, which is the most people we have 
ever had at a PPG.

The October meeting consisted of a presentation by Emma 
Hall, Sandwell Hospital on Prostrate Cancer which people 
found very informative and interesting judging by the 
questions asked.

As a PPG we are a stand alone group within the Warley 
Medical Practice and as such we should have our own 
Officers. What we are in need of is a Secretary to take the 
notes of the meeting. If you wish to be considered for the 
Secretary’s position will you please let me know by email or 
text prior to the next meeting taking place.

Vic Silvester 
Email - vic.silvester@btinternet.com or 
text - 07790 800 463.

Patient Participation Group
Monday 8th January 2024 

Warley Medical Centre at 5.30pm

A G E N D A
1. Welcome and Introductions

2. Selection of a Secretary

3. Surgery Matters

4. Guest Presentation

5. Programme for future meeting

PRESENTATION

Dementia
Living with dementia can be difficult for the person experiencing 
the dementia and also for those around them. There is currently 
no cure for dementia, but what Buds can control is their response 
to the condition. With the right information and support people 
with dementia and their families can continue to lead 
positive and fulfilling lives.

Claire Mahmood from Buds will be 
making the presentation at the PPG.


